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December 3, 2019 

 

 

Dear Mr. Manzoni,  

 

On behalf of the Arlington County Board, I am pleased to congratulate you on the 33rd 

anniversary of the Argentina National Day Celebration. The day-long festival includes 

entertainment and food celebrating Argentina’s rich history. 

 

The 2020 commemoration coincides with Argentina’s celebration of the May Revolution of 

1810, which was a precursor to Argentina’s independence from Spain. This event has been held 

in Arlington for several years and we are excited to host the festivities again in 2020. 

 

Arlington County is proud to foster an environment that encourages innovation and excellence 

within the Arlington arts community. We support programs and services that build community 

and transform lives by enhancing enjoyment and understanding of, and participation in the arts 

and our history.   

 

Congratulations again on your work to celebrate Argentinian heritage and contributions to our 

nation and the world.  

Sincerely, 

 

Christian Dorsey, Chair 

Arlington County Board 

 

 

 

Kendra Jacobs 

Clerk to the 

County Board 


